
 

A general food safety message:  The Health 

Department reminds the community to wash and 

inspect all fruits and vegetables before 

consumption for safety.  Summer fresh fruits and 

vegetables can contain naturally occurring 

bacteria and insects from farm fields, especially 

organic produce from farms where pesticide and 

chemical applications are restricted in use. 

 


